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Stower Vale Pre-school

Newsletter Spring Term – 2017 – 1
Welcome back, we hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas and New Year.
Toddler Visit
The toddler group will be visiting us on Wednesday 25th January to make peg caterpillars.
Weather
Please ensure your child has the appropriate warm clothing with them every day.  All children go outside to play so they need a warm coat, gloves, hat, waterproofs and welly boots. It is also important that clothing and welly boots are clearly labelled, thank you.  A full change of clothes in a named rucksack is also very helpful.
Fundraising
Thank you to everyone who helped set up and run Santa’s Grotto at the School Christmas Bazaar, as well as all who visited Santa, we raised £92. The money raised will go towards a new CD player for the children and remote control vehicles.
Technology Questionnaire
Please could you return the recent questionnaire, if you have not already done so, regarding your child’s use of technology at home.  This is really useful information used by your child’s Keyperson to accurately identify their development, thank you for your help.

Car Wash
We will be holding a car wash and planting day on Saturday 13th May from 10am to 12.  We are looking for helpers on the day to wash cars, man the cake stall and do some planting/tidying of the boarder by the preschool entrance.  If you can help on the day, make donations of cakes or summer bedding plants please keep this date in your diary.  A reminder and more information will be sent out closer to the date, but please do spread the word with family and friends and bring your car along for a wash on the day.
Term Dates
Last day of term Friday 10th February
Back to Pre-school Monday 20th February
Please note all term dates and activity days are also posted on the Pre-school website.


